
Muriel Collins Housing

79 Richmond St. E & 76 Lombard St.

Please be advised that Robertson Fire Equipment will be 
conducting the "ANNUAL TEST" of the FIRE ALARM System on; 

 Monday August 14 to Friday August 18, 2023
 

BETWEEN THE HOURS OF:

9:00 am  -  4:00 pm

During this time the alarms will be sounding intermittently.

In the event of a “Real” emergency situation the alarm will

sound continuously!

  ACCESS TO  "ALL"  SUITES  &  AREAS  WILL BE REQUIRED
TO TEST ALL THE DEVICES 

We will begin testing from the top floors and work our way down!

If you are at IN THE BUILDING when the alarms activate 

 practice your Emergency Evacuation procedures.

"Practice Makes Perfect"

We thank you in advance for your co – operation!


